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It Feels Good to Help! 

 
Louise and Rob Gale say they hoped their donation to the WDMH Foundation would make others happy. 
What they didn’t realize was that it would make them happy too. “We feel great that we were able to 
help our local community,” says Louise. 
  
Louise and Rob recently donated $10,000 to the Foundation’s Family Care Fund. It was their way of 
saying thank you for the care they have received. “We’ve used the hospital on several occasions,” 
explains Louise. “When you walk in, it feels like home. The hospital team always gives 100% friendly 
assistance from the first welcome through the entire array of services they provide. Everyone is helpful 
and knowledgeable.” 
  
Louise and Rob purchased a home near Winchester over a decade ago. Now that they are retired, they 
say it’s nice to know that the hospital is close by when needed: “WDMH is an extremely valuable local 
resource that provides the highest professional health services to the community and beyond.”  
  
“We are so grateful for donors like Louise and Rob,” notes Erin Kapcala, the WDMH Foundation’s 
Manager of Major and Planned Giving. “Their generosity will support care close to home for our local 
communities.”  
  
“We were happy to make this donation as the WDMH staff definitely deserve our support!” sums up 
Louise. 
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